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Recently Deceased  

Fr. Sean O’Neill  

Thomas Clancy  

Michael Carolan  

Danny Henry  

Maria Tyrrell  

 

Anniversaries 

Paschal Birmingham 

Owen & Nora Litton  

Deceased members of the 

Litton &  Cullen Families  

Fr. Conleth Curley  

John, Fred & Joe Collard 

Mary Ellen Collard. 

Lily & John Moran  

Noel O’Reilly  

Patrick & Rita Crowe 

Vera O’Connor  

  

May they rest in peace 

 

 
 
 
 

Fr Sean O’Neill R.I.P. 
††† 

It was with sadness we 

learnt of the death  of Fr. 

O’Neill this week, Fr. O’Neill 

was a curate here in St. 

Jude’s from 1982-1991 and 

will be remembered fondly 

by a lot of parishioners, we 

extend our sympathies to  

Fr. O’Neill’s family and to his 

fellow brother priests in the 

Dublin Diocese. 

May he rest in peace. 
††† 

 If you would like to purchase any 

of the recordings from the RDS you 
can get them from www.eist.ie  
 

Ph 087-2789390 or parish office 
has a limited supply priced at €5 
each  

St Jude’s Juvenile 

Badminton Club based in St 
Jude’s GAA club are seeking 
new members and are holding 
a Open Day  

The details are as 

follows: 
Open day - Sunday 26th 

August 

Venue - St Judes GAA Hall 

Times 

2.30 - 3.30 (under 13's) 

3.30 - 4.30 ( 13 - 15 yrs) 

4.30 - 5.30 ( 15 - 17 yrs) 

 

PARISH OFFICE – CLOSED FOR 

HOLIDAYS FROM TUESDAY 14TH 
AUGUST TO WEDNESDAY 29TH 
AUGUST. 
Mass cards & papers may be 
obtained from the sacristy after 

Masses. Requests for copies of 
certs & letters of freedom can 
be emailed to 
judesparishoffice@eircom.net  

 
 
 

Catholic Young Adults 
Conference  
Theme” A Faith Firm and 

Immovable as a Rock” 
Sat 1st and Sun 2nd Sept.2012 
All Hallows College, 
Drumcondra, Dublin 9 
Prices: Residential €55- non 
Residential €40 Day rates 
available. 

 

Evelyn: 085-1760344 
Lucy:    087-9959803 
Liam:    086-8888918 
 
catholicyoungadultsconference
@gmail.com 

Speakers include Ger Brennan 
(Dublin Footballer) 
Most Rev Eamonn 
Walsh(Auxilary Bishop of 
Dublin)  Fr David 

Jones(Hermit) 

Fr Eamonn Mc Carthy 
Bernadette Goulding (Rachel’s 
Vineyard) Anthony Murphy 
(Catholic Voice) Fr John 
Keenan( University of Glasgow) 
Organised by the Legion of 
Mary  

 
 

Change in Admission Policy for 

St Pius X GIRLS’s School. 

Admissions Policy for St Pius X  
GIRLS's School has been revised. 
This revised policy will take effect on 
Saturday August 4th and will be  
available to parishioners to view on 
the school website www.piusxgns.ie 

 
Best of luck to all our Leaving Cert 
Students who will receive their 
results next Wed. 15

th
 Aug. May the 

Holy Spirit help them to make wise 
decisions for their future. 
 
 

This weekend’s Church Gate 
Collection is in aid of Cheeverstown 
Centre Templeogue  
 

 
 

Holy Day of Obligation –
Wed 15th August  
( Feast of the Assumption) 

 
Vigil Mass Tues 14th at     
7.30pm 

 
Masses on Wednesday 15th 
August at  
    9.10 am. 
  10.00 am  
& 7.30 pm . 
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